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Events This Week 
Special Events 

• 	 Let's Do Lunch, Tues., July 13, 12:30, 
Brion's Grill, Fairfax. 

Meetings 
• 	 Board Meeting, Fri., July 16, 10:00, 

Tallwood. 

Ongoing Activities 
• 	 Walking Group, Tues., July 13, 8:15­

9:15, Lake Anne Church. 
• 	 Bridge Club/Scrabble Club, Wed., 

July 14, 12:00-2:00, Tallwood. 
• 	 Book Club at Tallwood, Wed., July 

14, 1:30-3:00, Tallwood. 

Events Next Week 
Special Events 

• 	 None 

Meetings 

• 	 None 

Ongoing Activities 
• 	 Walking Group, Tues., July 20,8:15­

9:15, Lake Anne Church. 
• 	 Bridge Club/Scrabble Club, Wed., 

July 21, 12:00-2:00, Tallwood. 
• 	 Classic Fiction Book Club, Fri., July 

23, 10:00-11 :30, Reston Regional 
Library. 
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TO WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

Please take out your calendars and mark 
10:30 on September 3 at Lake Anne, Reston, 
and/or September 8 at Tallwood for the new 
member open houses preceding the beginning 
of the fall session. The membership 
committee and the Reston support committee 
look forward to hosting these events for those 
who are interested in joining LRI or who have 
recently registered. Tours and information 
will be provided and the hospitality 
committee will offer their usual delicious 
refreshments. 

At this time, members are asked to provide 
names and addresses of people they think 
might be interested in the LRI experience. 
Please submit names to the office or place 
them in the suggestion box for inclusion in 
the mid-August mailing. 

The membership committee reports that 
participation in the Inova Fair resulted in a 
number of mailing list requests. Additional 
names are expected as a result of participation 
in the Reston Festival on July 10 and 11. 

The Mason Spirit, the George Mason alumni 
magazine, had an excellent one-page article 
with color photographs on LRI and another 
article is expected to appear in NARFE (the 
federal employee newsletter) in the near 
future. These kinds of publicity further our 
exposure to the public, help to support LRI, 
and increase our membership. 
Source: Debbie Halverson 
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